Exhibit # A
Betsy M. Barrett

From: Bonnie Cuprak
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 3:10 PM
To: Betsy M. Barrett
Subject: FW: City Council meeting agenda for 4/6/20
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Bonnie S. Cuprak U
Executive Secretary to the Mayor W T
City Hall, Room 330 T
100 Broadway ~

Norwich, CT 06360
860-823-3742
mavorsoffice@citvofnorwich.org

From: Peter Nystrom <pnystrom@cityofnorwich.org>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 3:04 PM

To: Bonnie Cuprak <mayorsoffice @cityofnorwich.org>
Subject: Fw: City Council meeting agenda for 4/6/20

From: sieczkowski48@comcast.net <sieczkowski48@comecast.net>
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 4:03 PM
To: Peter Nystrom

Cc: William Nash; Joseph A. Delucia; Mark Bettencourt; Stacy Gould; Ella Myles; bcuprak@cityofnorwich.org; Derell
Wilson

Subject: City Council meeting agenda for 4/6/20

Hello Mayor and Town Council Members-

I am writing this email to make my concerns of angst on the agenda of the City Council tonight.

There is absolutely zero reason to be looking at the Fire Dept. CCD issues at this time. This matter is
not pressing and should be tabled for a few months so that we can focus on the issues at hand that
are most important to the city's well being. Our businesses should be the forefront of this meeting and

how to keep them from closing doors for good such as Cafe Otis has done. We cannot afford to have
MORE EMPTY buildings and less tax revenue!

The issue of the CCD needs to be put on hold! | find it very sneaky and shady that this would be put
up for discussion and vote when people cannot be there to voice concerns as taxpayers in this city
have the right to! We DO NOT NEED BACK DOOR SNEAKY POLITICS!



| live in the Volunteer District and DO NOT support the CCD tax being passed on to all of us! The use
of these sneaky practices are the reason why it makes it so easy for me to consider selling my home
and relocating out of Norwich. | have lived here all my life and | am appalled that any Council
members would want to sneak this into the agenda like this!

I am urging you to table this matter until a further date when we can actually hold an in person
meeting and allow people to be on hand to speak and voice concerns as we are not able to now!

Respectfully-

Robin Sieczkowski
48 McClellan Ave
Norwich, CT. 06360
860-917-6284
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